
 

To: District 11NR Board and Staff 

Cc: District 11NR SO-PEs 
COMO Robert Laurer, DIR-E 
Dave Fuller, DIR-E(d) 

From: Sean Harvey, DSO-PE 

Subj: March 2020 D11NR DSO-PE Report 

COVID-19: Due to USCG and Auxiliary policies in response to COVID-19, all in-person PE 
activities are cancelled. However, PE activities that do not require meeting in person, 
such as courses delivered via teleconference or video conference, are permitted. If your 
flotilla is over halfway through an ABS or BS&S course and would like to continue to 
completion, please contact the DSO-PE for options for administering the required exam. 

D-TRAIN was cancelled. We have sent an email to all SO-PEs and FSO-PEs soliciting interest 
in webinar versions of any of the three classes that were to be offered. 

Congrats to our Q1 2020 leading PE instructors: 
Larry Stanton (03-10): 24 hours 
Alan Klee (03-10): 23 hours 
Karl Keller and Nick Patterson (10-03): 20 hours each 

Congrats to our flotilla who have completed PE courses so far: 
03-10 and 07-30 (2 ABS courses each) 
03-05 (1 ABS course) 

Help Wanted: The PE department is looking to fill the following ADSO roles. A thank you to 
those who have already begun responding to the call! 

• ADSO-PE-PC: Act as a district-level resource and coordinator for paddlecraft. 

• ADSO-PE-IT: Act as a district-level resource for qualifying and requalifying new instructors, and 
helping instructors maintain their IT qualification. 

• ADSO-PE-MK: Act as a district-level resource for assisting in marketing PE courses. 
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